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I hope you will vote that  Bill  342:  An Act to Include Nuclear Power in the State's 
Renewable Portfolio Standard 'ought not to pass'.  Despite assurances by companies 
involved with nuclear power, with current technology and practices, it is a dangerous 
source of energy.  Accidents are serious.  The challenge of keeping these plants 
secure is also serious.  It's also not clean or affordable and its storage presents hazards
longer than humans have been on this earth.  Even transporting their waste is 
dangerous.  
I do not want my tax money to subsidize these dangerous plants or to shield them 
from liability, which would be necessary for them to be built in Maine. 


